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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to rebuild 
Tumbulgum Public School after it was extensively damaged by floods in 2022. The project will 
deliver flood resilient classrooms, a canteen, library, administration area and landscaping. 

Upcoming works 

In preparation for rebuilding Tumbulgum Public School, site establishment works will start during 
the week beginning Monday 17 February 2025.  
 

Site establishment 

From Monday 17 February 2025, there will be increased traffic to the school site as we begin 
preparations for construction.  
 
Site establishment work will include:  
• Installation of temporary fencing around the construction site. This will include construction 

fencing and shade cloth along the Fawcett Street boundary and hoarding through the middle 
of the school to create a temporary school zone for students and staff during the construction 
phase. 

• Set up of the contractor compound site along Irving Street and Fawcett Street. 
• Establishment of temporary power and water to the construction site. 
 
Contractors will enter the site via Fawcett Street and Irving Street. Students will enter their 
temporary school site via Bawden Street.  
 
A map of the site arrangements is overleaf. We will update the community when all planning 
approvals for the school rebuild are in place. 

Working hours  

Standard working hours are 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. We will 
work to ensure that all works are carried out safely and efficiently and will prioritise minimising 
impacts to the community at every opportunity.   

We will continue to keep the school community updated throughout the rebuilding of Tumbulgum 
Public School.  

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000).  
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For information 

If you have concerns or questions, you can contact School Infrastructure via the contact details 
below. 
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